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December 4, 1981 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

In regards to your letter about picking up our station the evening of 
November 25th. Let this letter serve as confirmation of your 
reception. It's always a delight for me to receive letters like yours 
and to share it with the rest of the staff here at WTJT. 

I am personally on my fifth year here at WTJT and before April 11th of 
1980 our call sign was WAGG. With a transition in management so came 
the change in call letters. Once in a while I'll receive a letter like 
yours asking me to confirm the reception of our station in another 
state, but to my knowledge I don't believe I have ever gotten one 
from someone as far away as Pennsylvania. Incidentally, the voice you 
heard on the SIGN-OFF announcement that night was in fact the 
Tom T. Hall. He and some associates of his bought the radio station 
in April cf 1980. 

Again, thank you very much for your letter. I feel a certain amount 
of envy for the great hobby you have there...it must bring you a lot 
of pleasure and personal pride. Have a Merry Christmas and best 
wishes in the coming year. 

Sincerely, 

Ma k A. Schier, Asst. Manager 
WTJT Radio 
P.O. Box 469 
Franklin, Tn. 37064 
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